
DISCUSSION  GROUP 
 
 

 NOVEMBER  2022 
 
We had a very varied discussion this month.  Items of news discussed included: British Airways 
allowing their male staff to wear make up and skirts; the proposed NHS nurses strike; the care 
sector and their staff vacancies; the lack of sufficient processors for asylum seekers; and energy 
companies. 
 
Our main topic was 'Education' where we covered strike action, government interference 
particularly with the curriculum and the waste of materials in schools. 
 
Next month's meeting will be on Friday 9th December, 10.15am at Andalucia's.  The main 
topic will be 'Parking'.   Our first meeting next year will be on the 13th January - main topic to 
be decided at the December meeting.  If you would like to join us please give me a ring. 
 
 

Glen Howard  01833 631639 


